24-Jul-2013

LGBTQ Advisory Committee c/o Ms. Jane Lee City Hall 71 Main Street West Hamilton ON L8P 4Y5

## Dear Jane

After careful consideration, I would ask the Advisory Committee to accept this as my resignation. Although I will not be moving to Montréal at this time, I do feel it is best that I take my leave.

I have enjoyed the work of the committee and the confidence the members of Hamilton City Council showed in appointing me. I wish you all the best in your future endeavours.

Sincerely yours

David A. Gunton

RECEIVED JUL 2 6 2013